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Good morning, Wildcat Nation: 

 

It is an honor to serve as your principal at Dunwoody High School.  

 

We live in a special area which houses a school overflowing with students and staff who push for excellence 

academically, athletically, and socially. We are all part of the Dunwoody Experience. This new opportunity to 

begin another school year will be one which will embrace the power of Wildcat Pride!   

 

We are so excited to welcome our students back into the building, beginning this Thursday, July 22, with our 

freshmen attending the annual Summer Bridge event from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. All students attending Summer 

Bridge need to wear a mask to comply with the DCSD mask mandate. 

 

Additionally, Registration Day is right around the corner on Thursday, July 29, for all our families to come into 

the building and take care of their school “start-up” needs. Registration time slots are as follows: 

Seniors:  11:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 

Juniors:   12:40 p.m. to 1:40 p.m. 

Sophomores:  1:50 p.m. to 3:50 p.m. 

Freshmen:  4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

 

For additional information, please visit our Weebly page: https://wildcatfamily.weebly.com/registration-day.html  

 

As the school year kicks off on Monday, August 2, we excitedly prepare to have our amazing Wildcats 

welcomed with open arms. It is a privilege to have the chance to create a safe learning environment for your 

student, combined with a climate and culture of inclusion, to move a unified Wildcat staff and student body to 

further greatness. We all own a piece of the amazing puzzle that, when properly placed, will continue to create 

and embrace the Dunwoody Experience. 

 

Please stop by to say hello and know that, as your servant leader, I pledge to direct the charge for a memorable 

2021-2022 DHS school year. 

 

Finally, please remember the District requires CATS BACK, MASKS ON when in the building! 

 

With Wildcat Pride, 

 

 

Tom Bass 

Principal  
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